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Financing New Ventures
Human Resources As Business Partner
Native American Entrepreneurs
This book captures the entrepreneurial stories and mindsets of
contemporary Native Americans. Native American entrepreneurs are
important contributors to the American economy and social landscape.
Faced with numerous challenges, many Native American entrepreneurs
have learned to transcend tough obstacles, leverage resources, and
strategically pursue opportunities to achieve business success. This
book captures the entrepreneurial stories and mindsets of contemporary
Native Americans.

Business Law I Essentials
Many business ventures today are looking to attract external
financing, with an emphasis on business angel investment. Inside this
text, the author incorporates the views of business angels, venture
capitalists, entrepreneurs, and legal advisors; and draws upon the
latest academic thinking on financing new ventures, providing
comparisons between business angel and venture capital investing to
further inform the reader. The concepts, principles, and guidelines
presented can help you and any entrepreneur, business support agency,
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business student, and others interested in raising external investment
and in developing an “investable” business. The book is organized into
seven chapters covering: • Fundamental concepts of entrepreneurial
venturing and entrepreneurial finance • Market conditions from which
investable businesses emerge • The investment process • Deal
negotiations • The post-investment relationship between entrepreneur
and investor • Recent trends affecting how entrepreneurs raise finance
that include strategic exits, “super angels,” and the emergence of
“crowdfunding”

Business Law and the Regulation of Business
Laundering operations throughout the text. Distributed in the US by
Ingram Publisher Services. Annotation ©2006 Book News, Inc., Portland,
OR (booknews.com).

Introduction to Business: A Primer On Basic Business
Operations
This book provides an extensive introduction to research on growthoriented entrepreneurship, ,/b> A number of different methods have
been used to describe growth-oriented entrepreneurship; however, there
is a consensus that there is a particularly desirable form of
entrepreneurship that seeks to create and scale up businesses that
will drive productivity growth, create new employment, increase
innovation, promote business internationalization and achieve
sustainable economic growth. Innovation is a condition of growthoriented entrepreneurship that includes both the development and
commercialization of new products and services and the development and
implementation of new or improved processes that enhance productivity
or reduce costs associated with manufacturing or distributing existing
products. Innovation involves firms pursuing distinctive business
strategies and doing new things in new ways to increase productivity,
product development, sales and profitability, including finding and
developing new ways of identifying the needs of new and existing
customers and making and marketing products that satisfy those needs.
The goal of the launch phase for growth-oriented entrepreneurial
ventures is to reach the point of scale up and common goals and
activities associated with the launch phase include market disruption
and penetration; gaining access to capital and markets and mentorship
opportunities; organizational growth through management capacity,
systems, resources (i.e., people, product and assets) management;
embedding organizational culture; development of stakeholder
relationships; monitoring and evaluation; and governance and
reporting. This book provides an extensive introduction to research on
growth-oriented entrepreneurship and continues with an assessment of
attempts to create the appropriate framework conditions for growthoriented entrepreneurship to flourish and sustain including financial
support; government policies; government programs; education and
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training; research and development transfer; commercial and
professional infrastructure; internal market openness; access to
physical infrastructure; cultural and social norms; and protection of
intellectual property rights. The final chapter looks at growthoriented entrepreneurs in practice as they work to launch and growth
emerging companies. This book is a unique compendium of research and
analysis on a dynamic and important segment of entrepreneurship and
will be useful to entrepreneurs, academics and policymakers.

The Seven Principles of Digital Business Strategy
The most complete, credible, and authentic business law text
available, the Sixteenth Edition of SMITH & ROBERSON'S BUSINESS LAW by
Richard A. Mann and Barry S. Roberts continues a long tradition of
accuracy, thoroughness, and consistent coverage of the latest issues
and emerging trends. This updated classic delivers a comprehensive,
detailed presentation of business law that covers all topics included
in the business law section of the certified public accountant (CPA)
exam. In addition, this text covers the legal responsibilities and
liabilities of accountants section and the corporate governance
portion of business environment and concepts section of the CPA Exam.
The cases--located at the end of each chapter--offer an excellent mix
of landmark and current decisions and are edited to preserve a large
portion of the language of the court. Proven, comprehensive, and
completely up-to-date, this trusted and thorough text will challenge
and engage your students--and ensure they leave your class with a
solid understanding of modern business law. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the product text
may not be available in the ebook version.

Test Bank to Accompany Smith and Roberson's Business Law
With a long history of accuracy and up-to-date coverage, SMITH AND
ROBERSON’S BUSINESS LAW is the most complete and credible text
available, equipping you with a thorough understanding of the key
issues in business law. Completely updated, the new 14th edition of
this classic features a comprehensive, detailed, and thorough
presentation of business law issues ranging from traditional topics to
new laws and emerging trends. End-of-chapter cases offer an excellent
mix of landmark and current cases and include edited facts and
decisions to preserve the language of the court, letting you apply the
law to real business practice. SMITH AND ROBERSON’S BUSINESS LAW, 14e,
gives you solid insight into the many ways that laws impact how
you--and your future employer--practice business. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product description or the product
text may not be available in the ebook version.

A Primer on Corporate Governance
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*#1 New York Times Bestseller* You deserve to stop suffering because
of what other people have done to you. Have you ever felt stuck in a
cycle of unresolved pain, playing offenses over and over in your mind?
You know you can't go on like this, but you don't know what to do
next. Lysa TerKeurst has wrestled through this journey. But in
surprising ways, she’s discovered how to let go of bound-up resentment
and overcome the resistance to forgiving people who aren’t willing to
make things right. With deep empathy, therapeutic insight, and rich
Bible teaching coming out of more than 1,000 hours of theological
study, Lysa will help you: Learn how to move on when the other person
refuses to change and never says they're sorry. Walk through a step-bystep process to free yourself from the hurt of your past and feel less
offended today. Discover what the Bible really says about forgiveness
and the peace that comes from living it out right now. Identify what's
stealing trust and vulnerability from your relationships so you can
believe there is still good ahead. Disempower the triggers hijacking
your emotions by embracing the two necessary parts of forgiveness.

Business Report Guides
This book is a brief introduction to sustainability as it applies to
business and offers an overview of how sustainability is applied
throughout the organization. Chapters are organized by familiar
departments or functions of the business and cover the applications
and terminology of sustainability throughout each area. Whether you
are an executive, an entrepreneur, an employee, or a business student,
this book will help you understand the big picture of what it means to
be a sustainable business.

Business Law and the Regulation of Business
Based on a groundbreaking study, analysing data on 200 management
practices gathered over a 10 year period. Reveals the effectiveness of
the 4+2 practices (4 primary and 2 of 4 possible secondary) practices
that really matter –– the ones that, if followed rigorously, ensure
sustained business success. With a new introduction by the authors.
With hundreds of well–known management practices and prescriptions
promoted by consultants and available to business, which are really
effective and contribute to the growth and continued success of a
company? Which do little or nothing? Based on the "Evergreen Project,"
a massive, 5 year study involving the business school faculties of ten
universities, the authors set out to find the management practices
that truly promote long–term growth and success. Their findings will
revolutionize the art and practice of business management.The book
shows that there are essentially six management practices that all
successful companies must master simultaneously. They range from
focusing on a strategy of growth to maintaining the depth and quality
of human talent in the organization.
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Essentials of Business Law and the Legal Environment
The tragic events of September 11, 2001, forever altered the American
landscape, both figuratively and literally. Immediately after the jets
struck the twin towers of the World Trade Center, Dennis Smith, a
former firefighter, reported to Manhattan’s Ladder Co. 16 to volunteer
in the rescue efforts. In the weeks that followed, Smith was present
on the front lines, attending to the wounded, sifting through the
wreckage, and mourning with New York’s devastated fire and police
departments. This is Smith’s vivid account of the rescue efforts by
the fire and police departments and emergency medical teams as they
rushed to face a disaster that would claim thousands of lives. Smith
takes readers inside the minds and lives of the rescuers at Ground
Zero as he shares stories about these heroic individuals and the
effect their loss had on their families and their companies. “It is,”
says Smith, “the real and living history of the worst day in America
since Pearl Harbor.” Written with drama and urgency, Report from
Ground Zero honors the men and women who—in America’s darkest
hours—redefined our understanding of courage.

The Barn Door is Open
The Barn Door Is Open: Frameworks and Tools for Success and
Fulfillment in the Workplace is a business book, a playful and
humorous read, an intelligent metaphorical and philosophical tale
anchored in the tools and techniques of innovative and proven
management frameworks. Readers will not only find its teachings
entertaining and inspirational, but will benefit from its lessons and
tools by applying them to their personal lives. This book integrates
the subjects and tools of Lean and Lean Transformation, mindfulness,
conflict resolution, Theory of Constraints, project management, Agile,
Six Sigma, change management, and corporate culture transformation
into one easily digestible reference.

Writing That Works: Communicating Effectively on the Job
This book offers tactics for creating business plans as well as
research reports. Readers will find guides for planning research
projects; writing proposals; identifying major findings; drawing
conclusions; and using them to recommend appropriate actions—along
with citing sources, numbering pages, and displaying visuals. The book
examines business plans—why entrepreneurs need them, the objectives
and contents of business plans, and how-to guides for each part.
Business Report Guides can be your go-to source for years to come.
Reading through it in a couple of hours, you can gain information for
immediate use. Keep it handy and refer to it often when reporting
research or when planning a new business or altering an existing one.

Report from Ground Zero
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This book teaches how to be different. It is based on personal
experience serving in the trenches as a CEO as well as a director on
public, private and nonprofit boards. The fundamental goal of any
business is to be different—to be better than those with whom it is
competing. Every company should be on a journey to be the preferred
provider of products or services to its markets by offering a great
customer/ client experience. A preferred provider is the company that
customers and clients preferentially want to do business with, and
often can charge a premium for what they provide. The fundamental goal
of any individual is to be different—to be better than those with whom
they are competing for that next job, whether internally or externally
at a new company. Their goal is to demonstrate to the hiring manager
that they are the best choice for that position. This book teaches how
to be different. It is based on personal experience serving in the
trenches as a CEO as well as a director on public, private and
nonprofit boards.

Smith and Roberson's Business Law
Considering the increasing importance of renewable energy for climate
change mitigation, this book provides an overview of how renewable
energy sources are integrated into the grid to promote better
understanding among students and business professionals in the utility
sector and across industries. Following an overview of the technical
and historical development of the electric grid in the U.S. and
Europe, this guide reviews hydropower, solar photovoltaics, wind
energy, fuel cell, and battery technologies. The author also presents
models for the connection of these renewable energy sources from largescale to on-site and community power/microgrids. The models are
explained through case studies in the developed and developing worlds
that explore how technical evaluations are conducted, policy
incentives implemented, and project finance applied. Considering the
increasing importance of renewable energy for climate change
mitigation, this book provides an overview of how renewable energy
sources are integrated into the grid to promote better understanding
among students and business professionals in the utility sector and
across industries. Most literature on grid interconnection is highly
technical, assuming an in-depth understanding of electrical
engineering. With the rise of clean technologies and the diversity of
interconnection models, this guide fills a gap in the existing
literature by equipping non-technical business managers with the
salient information they need to make critical decisions for their
organizations.

Adapting to Change
Using Statistics for Better Business Decisions
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Recognized for accurate, relevant, and straightforward coverage,
BUSINESS LAW AND THE REGULATION OF BUSINESS, 12E illustrates how legal
concepts apply to common business situations. The book's
comprehensive, yet succinct, approach provides a depth of coverage
ideal for business success and CPA exam preparation without technical
jargon. The text includes both landmark and recent cases with the
facts and decision summarized for clarity, while the opinion is
carefully edited to preserve the language of the court. More than 220
figures, tables, diagrams, concept reviews, and chapter summaries
clarify concepts. All key legal terms are clearly defined and
explained. In addition, each chapter is carefully organized with
numerous illustrative hypothetical and case examples that relate
content to real-life experiences. Numerous critical-thinking features
further strengthen readers’ analytical skills. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the product text
may not be available in the ebook version.

Forgiving What You Can't Forget
All the world's most advanced economies are dominated by service. The
service sector also employs the largest number of people and it is the
fastest growing sector, both in number of companies and employees. The
questions posed in the book are: (1) How is it growing; (2) what are
these new service innovations; (3) what are the drivers; and (4) how
can organizations work with service innovations in a structured way?
The book views service as the value-creating activity that customers
perform in their own context. The role of a company is to provide the
resources and knowledge to enable value creation. Based on this view,
we develop a model of service innovation and develop guidelines for
what is required from the organizational perspective; how should an
organization view its customers in order to be successful, what does a
service development process look like, and how to transform an
organization that has a product focus to a service or solution
provider.

Smith and Roberson's Business Law
Do we need yet another textbook on business fundamentals when every
publishing house has stacks of such books ready for sale? No, we do
not need another standard textbook. What we need is a new kind of
teaching tool that at once accommodates the modern-day classroom and
exposes new century students to the contemporary world of global
capitalism in which today's businesses operate. In primer form, Dr.
Patrice Flynn clarifies the functional areas of business, a term used
to describe what every businessperson needs to understand to be
successful, from entrepreneurship to small business development, legal
structure, going global, finance, big data, marketing, management, and
more. This primer demonstrates how a master teacher teaches new
century students, thus giving supremacy to pedagogy along with
rigorous content. The primer can be used with both business students
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and the growing number of nonbusiness students interested in learning
how business works before entering the world of work. Every student
will come away not only with a sense of the business areas that pique
their interest but also with a deeper understanding of business from
which to craft next career steps.

Dirty Dealing
Social Media Ethics Made Easy takes an in-depth look at the risks of
social, digital and mobile media marketing without structured
policies. Readers will learn what is at stake from the law to their
reputation, and what happens if businesses and/or individuals do not
disclose relationships or comply with (FTC) Federal Trade Commission
regulations. Readers will come to understand what they should do, why,
and how they should do it. The issues in this book affect every single
business from for-profits, to nonprofits, to government and
educational institutions. It also addresses the impact on every single
social/digital media participant and why they must learn about these
guidelines so they can protect their own personal brand. This book is
intended for a broad audience including students and professors in
both undergrad and graduate schools, and practicing business
executives. The goal is to inform management practice and help current
and future business leaders navigate through the ethical laws and
compliance issues affecting social, digital and mobile media.

Smith & Roberson's Business Law
Be Different!
If we are creating most of our competitive advantage at the strategic
planning stage, why are we spending so little time on this and so much
time on technology? This book is not about why you should digitally
transform and become more strategic; it’s about how. It lays out the
steps that must be taken, the data that should be used, and the
decision tree to be followed. Following the principles laid out in
this book allows organizational leaders, marketers, and technologists
to talk at a high strategic level without getting bogged down in the
tactics and delivery that consumes most of the time, attention, and
activity in the modern workplace. Use the seven principles of digital
business strategy to define the direction of travel for your business
in today’s digital economy.

Applied Humanism
Get an inside look at how companies with cutting-edge sustainability
programs are innovating in the face of extreme conditions related to
climate change. Adapting to Change profiles the current efforts of
Citi, Sprint, ConAgra, Stonyfield Farm, The Hartford, and IBM to
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improve climate resilience, with a focus on five themes: responding to
weather; learning from disaster; doing more with less; taking a
risk—and managing it; and communicating change, collaborating on
climate. In these pages, readers will discover strategies that
encourage resilience and mitigate risk across vastly different
sectors, both internally—with managers and employees—and
externally—through supply chains, in communities, among investors—with
valuable insight for business professionals in all categories.
Adapting to Change stresses pragmatic answers to real problems that
companies encounter every day. It focuses on the challenges climate
presents to the firms profiled and how each company—with the help of
employees and other stakeholders—faces them head on. One in a
collection of books curated by world-renowned business ethics expert
Mary Gentile, this book illustrates how today’s sustainability leaders
are using business acumen to find solutions—while cutting costs and
creating new business opportunities—in a rapidly changing environment.

Smith and Roberson's Business Law
The wives of the Robertsons all came into the family the same way:
they fell in love with one of the Robertson boys. In the Duck Dynasty
TV series, the women often come into their own when the whole family
gathers around the table together to eat dinner, and fans of the show
get a good glimpse into their lives, but that is hardly the whole
story, which is why they decided to write this book In The Women of
Duck Commander, the wives show how they have worked together to help
one another and to support the family in all its work and its
happiness. They are committed to timeless values, and in the book they
share the insights, stories, and experiences that have made them who
they are. The appeal of the Duck Dynasty comes, not because they are
showing us anything new, but they are reminding us of the values our
culture is in danger of losing.

The PR Knowledge Book
Countless real-world model documents contextualized by clear
rhetorical instruction and a focus on professional ethics make Writing
That Works the foundational standard for professional writing. More
than ever, this streamlined twelfth edition reflects the role of
technology in the office and the classroom, showcasing the most
current types of business documents online and in print, providing
succinct guidelines on selecting the appropriate medium for your
document, communication, or presentation, and giving advice on landing
and keeping a job in today’s economy. Now also available as an e-book,
Writing that Works offers robust but accessible coverage at an
affordable price.

The Employee-Organization Relationship
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Doing Business in Germany
A less-expensive grayscale paperback version is available. Search for
ISBN 9781680923018. Business Law I Essentials is a brief introductory
textbook designed to meet the scope and sequence requirements of
courses on Business Law or the Legal Environment of Business. The
concepts are presented in a streamlined manner, and cover the key
concepts necessary to establish a strong foundation in the subject.
The textbook follows a traditional approach to the study of business
law. Each chapter contains learning objectives, explanatory narrative
and concepts, references for further reading, and end-of-chapter
questions. Business Law I Essentials may need to be supplemented with
additional content, cases, or related materials, and is offered as a
foundational resource that focuses on the baseline concepts, issues,
and approaches.

Design: A Business Case
"Employee-organization relationship" is an overarching term that
describes the relationship between the employee and the organization.
It encompasses psychological contracts, perceived organizational
support, and the employment relationship. Remarkable progress has been
made in the last 30 years in the study of EOR. This volume, by a
stellar list of international contributors, offers perspectives on EOR
that will be of interest to scholars, practitioners and graduate
students in IO psychology, business and human resource management.

Smith and Roberson’s Business Law
Sustainable Business
The tools for success can be found in this comprehensive Study Guide,
which offers chapter objectives, chapter outlines, key terms, a
variety of question types, research paper topics, and a sample exam
for each section. And if your students are taking the CPA exam, they
will appreciate the business law review that is designed to help them
prepare!

Social Media Ethics Made Easy
The PR Knowledge Book is for everyone, irrespective of where you are
in the world—whether a student starting out in this industry, selfemployed, a home business, small business, start-up, charity, or any
other type of organization wanting to embark on your PR journey or
someone just plain curious about what it entails. This book covers
everything within the world of PR from how to create a brand, how to
use social media, how to be newsworthy, to how to contact the media,
how to have a global mind-set, the power of networking, and more. It
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is written in an easy style, packed with powerful tips, proven tools,
and real-life case studies from around the world. In 12 chapters you
will discover how to get your brand out there so you can attract
clients and new business.

What Really Works
Design: A Business Case challenges you to stimulate innovation in your
own organization as an ongoing and integral dialogue between
complementary skills–to bridge mind and matter, image and identity.
Design thinking is a framework developed to ensure C-suite endorsement
of the pursuit of design excellence in all actions undertaken by the
organization. Design management is a rigorous and strategically
anchored mechanism to capitalize on the investment in design as
intellectual capital. And design – as we’ve always known it – is the
skills, methods and creative capabilities needed to embody ideas and
direction. Design thinking inspires, design management enables, design
embodies. This book aims to build the bridges needed to reconcile the
three, and to encourage organizational and professional environments
in which their combined forces can thrive and reverberate.

Business Law
This practical book sets out how HR can become a true business
partner. It will require a rethinking of HR’s contribution to the
organization in the future. All the key topics are covered in this
work from a specific HR strategic model, reshaping of HR to align
itself better with the business, and a number of new tools and
techniques to aid in creating real financial value to the
organization. Many HR personnel have already jumped onto the title of
calling themselves a business partner, but what this involves is a
very different and complex skill set as well as a new process approach
to creating added value. Being a business partner is a very different
and exciting approach to creating measurable value, specifically from
HR activities and interventions.

Smith and Roberson's Business Law
This book provides a short introduction to the philosophy of humanism
and discusses how and why it is being applied to business and why it
is so effective when you do so. You can’t understand humanistic
business management unless you understand what humanism is. This book
provides a short introduction to the philosophy of humanism and
discusses how and why it is being applied to business and why it is so
effective when you do so. Humanism helps us prioritize human value as
important. It supports positive interpersonal relationships and
collaborative and respectful decision-making. Since all businesses are
in the business of solving problems, good problem solving is essential
to good business. Humanism has already transformed many other
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disciplines including psychology, medicine, nursing, and more.
Additionally, humanism is foundational to the practice of human
resources, without which businesses cannot operate. It is important
for business managers to understand the philosophy fully so they can
understand how to not only manage people more effectively, but how to
operate their businesses in a way that helps the communities in which
they operate. This book will provide the primer they need to create
more effective and ethical businesses.

Harness It
Mexico is a land inhabited by several indigenous civilizations and was
conquered by Spain in 1521. The country is mostly a racial mix between
the Spanish and native cultures. It is a traditionalist society where
family, religion, and culture play a key role. The role of the
marketplace is constrained by the government and local interest groups
such as unions, political parties, commerce chambers, and private
firms. The market for corporate control is scarce. Corporate
governance codes are voluntary. Corporate ownership is concentrated
with few institutional investors. Shareholder activism is uncommon.
Corporate boards are single tier in nature. CEO duality is common
practice. Boards are made mostly of insiders and shareholder
representatives. Independent board members hold minority stakes. This
book starts by describing the macro context in which Mexico is
embedded. We then focus on its corporate governance system: laws,
regulatory bodies, code of good governance, stock market and the
peculiarities of local business groups. The central part of the book
summarizes key characteristics of board structure and networks in the
country. The book ends with interviews of two well-known directors and
suggestions to move the governance field forward in Mexico.

The Women of Duck Commander
More and more organizations around the globe are expecting that
professionals will make data-driven decisions. Employees, team
leaders, managers, and executives that can think quantitatively should
be in high demand. The goal of this book is to increase ability to
identify a problem, collect data, organize, and analyze data that will
help aid in making more effective decisions. This book will provide
you with a solid foundation for thinking quantitatively within your
company. To help facilitate this objective, this book follows two
fictitious companies that encounter a series of business problems,
while demonstrating how managers would use the concepts in the book to
solve these problems and determine the next course of action. This
book is for beginners and does not require prior statistical training.
All computations will be completed using Microsoft Excel.

Acp Legal Environment for Business I
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The most complete and credible business law text available, the
Fifteenth Edition of SMITH AND ROBERSON’S BUSINESS LAW by Richard A.
Mann and Barry S. Roberts continues a long tradition of accuracy,
thoroughness, and consistent coverage of the latest issues and
emerging trends. This updated classic delivers a comprehensive,
detailed presentation of business law topics that reflect AACSB
guidelines. The cases located at the end of each chapter offer an
excellent mix of landmark and current decisions which are edited to
preserve much of the language of the court. The placement of these
gives you complete flexibility, allowing you to skip selected cases
easily or opt for a true black-letter-law case analysis approach.
Proven, comprehensive, and completely up-to-date, this trusted text
will challenge and engage your students and ensure they leave your
class with a solid understanding of modern business law. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook version.

Growth-Oriented Entrepreneurship
The focus of the book is to help readers understand how certain
concepts and values influence the way Germans like to do business.
Germany is the strongest economy in Europe, and one of the largest
worldwide. The business climate is good, people are highly skilled,
and consumers have plenty of spending money in their pockets; for
companies that are doing business internationally, Germany is a market
that simply cannot be overlooked. However, many business relationships
with Germans come to an end even before they begin; intercultural
differences very often result in misunderstandings, frustration, and
an unnecessary loss of time and money. Especially with Germans, even
small things can be crucial when you are speaking to a (potential)
business contact. This book aims at helping students and professionals
avoid the common pitfalls that international business people typically
step into when dealing with Germans for the very first time. Unlike
with the other business- or text-books focusing on culture, this book
will do more than just arm you with some simple “Dos and Don’ts;” it
will provide interesting and easy-to- understand descriptions and
anecdotes that highlight the cultural standards and dimensions that
are (typically) theoretically discussed in in scientific texts.
Essentially, while talking about what makes “the average” German tick,
readers will be equipped with the relevant background knowledge. It
will guide them on how to successfully interact with Germans, whether
at trade shows, during virtual and face-to-face meetings, or when they
are negotiating their first contract.

Service Innovation
Packed with reader-friendly illustrations, ESSENTIALS OF BUSINESS LAW
AND THE LEGAL ENVIRONMENT, 12e uses a nontechnical presentation to
help your students understand the dynamics of today's legal
environment for business. Covering a broad variety of key subjects and
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emphasizing ethical decision making, the text presents all business
law topics required for success on the CPA exam. Cases are carefully
summarized and integrated in order to present both recent legal issues
and landmark court decisions while minimizing legal jargon. Students
learn to effectively apply legal reasoning to cases and legal issues
using the Issue, Rule, Application and Conclusion (IRAC) method. In
addition to new Going Global features that highlight the international
aspects of legal issues, the 12th Edition also includes more than 30
recent cases, updated coverage of limited liability companies and
suretyship, amendments to UCC Articles, SEC rules on social media,
recent U.S. Supreme Court decisions, and much more. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product description or the product
text may not be available in the ebook version.
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